       Our Lady of the Lakes
Parish Pastoral Council Minutes
April 15, 2024
Location: St. Michael’s
Members Present:
Fr. Leo, Jim Lindner, Darwyn Jepsen, Sharon Peck, Trisha Bobo
Ex-Officio Present:
Patty Larzelere, Bob Creary, Tim Hebding, Kate Ring
Guest:
Joe Aymerich
Opening Prayer:
Fr. Leo
The February minutes were accepted as written.
Committee Reports: 
Liturgy – evaluated Lent and Easter programs. Events were well attended for the most part.

Finance – will meet April 16

Buildings & Grounds – work on the roof at St. Michael’s has begun. The first shipment of slate was delivered.

Stewardship – Earth Day is April 20. The cemetery is in good shape, so another area will be worked on.

Social Ministry – no formal committee but activities are continuing.
Eucharistic Revival:
The National Congress is July 17-21 in Indianapolis.
Council Reformation:
Fr. Leo announced that this is the last meeting for the current Pastoral Council members as they have all served their two terms (and more) and are retiring. A new council will begin with the May meeting.  Several people have expressed an interest in becoming members. One more member is still needed for both St. Januarius and St. Patrick’s.  Need to look at ways to encourage snowbirds (Zoom, etc.) to participate.
Fr. Leo thanked the retiring Pastoral Council members for their years of service to Our Lady of the Lakes.

The next meeting is Monday, May 13 at 6 pm at St. Michael’s.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm with a prayer.
Respectfully submitted,
Connie Murphy, Recording Secretary

